
 

September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

CCHS Open Evening 
Thursday, 25th September 2025 -  4.00pm - 7.00pm 

Deadline for secondary school applications: 31st October 2025 
 

We hope you have enjoyed a lovely summer break. Now that your child is in Year 6, it is time to consider 
which secondary school will be right for them. Clacton County High School (CCHS) is delighted to invite you, 
as prospective families and students, to our Open Evening on Thursday, 25th September from 4.00pm until 
7.00pm.  This is the perfect opportunity to see our school, meet our staff and students, and hear about our 
Admissions Policy and ethos to help with your decision-making.  

A series of 15-minute presentations will take place in the Main Hall during the evening as follows: 

Presentation arrival time and school: Main Hall 
Presentation start 
time 

School Prospectus - 
QR Code  

4.00pm - Holland Park 4.15pm 

 

4.30pm – Holland Haven and St Clare’s 4.45pm 

5.00pm - Great Clacton 5.15pm 

5.30pm – All other Primary Schools 5.45pm 

 

Please take the opportunity to look around the school before and after your allocated presentation. You 
can read more about our school in our prospectus, using the QR code above, and don’t forget to visit our 
website, which contains lots of information.  

Parking on the school site is limited; please use the Leisure Centre car park and walk around to the front of 
the school via Walton Road.  

If you are unable to attend and would like a tour of the school, please email admin@cchs.school and we 
will contact you to make the arrangements for a general tour after school.  

We look forward to meeting you on Thursday, 25th September. 

Yours faithfully 

N Gallagher     C Taylor 

Executive Headteacher    Head of School 
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